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The Wells-Ogunquit C.S.D. School Committee strongly urges the staff to see that students are 
assisted in moving ahead as rapidly as they need and are capable.  While provisions for 
individual differences should be adequately accomplished within a subject or grade level, it may 
occasionally be necessary to advance a student to the next subject or grade level.  A 
recommendation for a capable student to be advanced will be made by a team which is to 
include the student's current subject or grade level team, guidance counselor, the 
parent(s)/guardian(s), the Director of Special Services, a gifted/talented staff member, and 
current building principal.  The recommendation for advancement (acceleration) shall be made 
to the Superintendent of Schools for the Superintendent's approval and the Superintendent of 
School's decision shall be final. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Adopted by the Wells-Ogunquit C.S.D. School Committee:  09/20/89 


